
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DE Electric Vehicle Mandate
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 8:18:52 AM

From: Joy Greenley <joygreenley2@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: DE Electric Vehicle Mandate
I am opposed to the DE Mandate for Electric Vehicles.

Our economy is at a critical time for people who are struggling. They cannot afford an electric
vehicle now - or anywhere in the near future. This is another way to disenfranchise the poor -
that your party is supposed to protect - while elevating the elite who care only about the
money they acquire from these mandates.

Shame on you for doing this to our farmers also. They have worked hard at a modest
occupation to help feed our communities.

It doesn't take much common sense to know that you should alway have a back up plan. Those
vehicles will not stand the tests of weather and the batteries will not last and have to be
replaced at a cost equal to a new car.

If people want to buy an electric car - that's fine... But you should not be mandating it.
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